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Bridge International Academies 

 

Dear Mr. Fallon, 

 

Further to our previous correspondence dated 6 April 2017 we wish to draw to your 

attention the ruling of the High Court of Uganda in relation to application no70 of 2018, 

Bridge International Academies vs Attorney General, Republic of Uganda.  

 

Specifically, you may wish to note the Court’s ruling that Bridge “set out to operate schools 

in Uganda illegally” and continues to operate them with a “high level of reckless disregard.”  

 

Your blind support for Bridge International Academies is irresponsible to say the least. In 

fact, it could be asserted that through your continuing support you are in effect complicit in 

the illegal operations of Bridge International Academies.  

 

Your response would be appreciated.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
David Edwards 

General Secretary 
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